
 

 

April 15, 2020 

There has been a decision from the office of the Governor to open CDL testing units, as well as 

nine Driver License offices on May 4, 2020 to provide services for the CDL community. The 

following Driver License offices will start offering services by appointment only on May 4, 2020: 

 ·        Aurora – 14391 E. 4th Avenue, Aurora, CO 80011 
·         Northglenn  - 11900 Washington Street, Northglenn, CO 80233 
·         Colorado Springs – 2447 N. Union Blvd, Colorado Springs, CO 80909 
·         Pueblo – 827 W, 4th Street, Pueblo, CO 81003 
·         Westgate – 3265 S, Wadsworth Blvd., Lakewood, CO 80214 
·         Loveland  - 118 E. 29th Street, Loveland, CO 80538 
·         Glenwood Springs  - 50127 Hwy 6 & 24, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
·         Montrose – 2305 s. Townsend Ave, Unit C, Montrose, CO 81401 
·         Golden – 16950 W. Colfax Ave., Suite 104, Golden, CO 80401 

The expectation is that the CDL offices will reopen for services on the same date of 05/04/20. 

The following measures must be in place at all CDL testing unit facilities. 

● Allow for Training and Testing of New Drivers under the following conditions: 

○ Classroom education will be conducted either by remote video conferencing or 

Computer-Based Learning criteria. 

○ All personnel and trainees will undergo basic policies and procedures to include 

temperature testing with an earpiece device and disposable cups at the 

beginning of each day, and policies in place to follow CDC isolation guidelines 

should any illness present itself for any reason 

○ The portions of the skills test include vehicle inspection, backing maneuvers and 

drive test. Social distancing of 6’ between driver and tester will be maintained for 

those portions for which this is possible.  

○ All “in-cab” training will only be on a 1:1 ratio, wherein both driver and tester will 

wear N 95, surgical, or fabric protective face masks during operation, and both 

parties are screened for symptoms prior to entering the vehicle; at the end of 

every use, all interior and exterior components of the equipment will be wiped 

down with disinfectant, and disposable gloves will be worn and replaced on every 

occurrence, while also posting notice on personnel hygiene and hand washing 

before entering the cab.. 

○ Facilities will be disinfected a minimum of 2x per day and logged daily; all 

equipment will be provided with proper disinfectant for regular use 



○ When possible, if schools are equipped with virtual-reality simulators, the social 

distance rule will apply as well as disinfectant after every use. 

○ Facilities will have very limited office staff, practicing safe distancing, with work at 

home alternatives whenever possible.  

 

Please reach out to Ben Hochberg if you have any questions at 

Benjamin.hochberg@state.co.us  

Sincerely, 

  

Rosalie Johnson 

Director, Driver License DOR/DMV 


